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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	





IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE
3000124



May 29, 2018





Re:   Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission v. Duquesne Light Company
         Docket Nos. R-2018-3000124; C-2018-3001152

TO ALL PARTIES:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  By Secretarial Letter dated May 24, 2018, the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (Commission) modified the time periods set forth in 52  Pa. Code § 5.302(b) pertaining to the submission of briefs supporting or opposing the merits of a Petition for Interlocutory Review and Answer to Material Question (Petition) filed by Peoples Natural Gas Company LLC.  In the letter, we directed that all interested Parties file briefs within five (5) days of the date of the Secretarial Letter, which would oblige the Parties to file briefs on or before May 29, 2018.

Due to the intervening Memorial Day Holiday, and receipt of a request for a further extension of time, we grant an extension of two (2) days.  Briefs in support of or in opposition to the Petition shall be due on or before, the close of business, May 31, 2018.  Should you have any questions you may contact the Office of Special Assistants.  Please direct your inquiry to Alphonso Arnold, Jr., - Attorney, at (717)787-8032 or alparnold@pa.gov.
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							Secretary
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